
McMellen, Amanda

From :

	

McMellen, Amanda
Sent :

	

Thursday, April 01, 2004 7:51 AM
To:

	

'athrasher@tminc .com'
Subject :

	

United States Advanced Netrwrok, Inc.-IXC 2003 Missouri Annual Report

Dear Ms. Thrasher,

I have reviewed the annual report form submitted to the Commission . As a result of my review I have identified a
deficiency that needs to be noted :

1 .

	

According to our records the correct answer to Page 1, Item 2 should be May 14, 1999 for the effective date and
TA-99-414 for the case number.

Please include this information in future annual report submittals . Should you have any questions you may call me at (573)
526-3482 or communicate via email, Amanda . mcmellen@psc.mo.gov . A response to this letter is not required .

Respectfully,
Amanda C . McMellen
Regulatory Auditor
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 440, P .O . Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 FILED3
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